
GOT STYROFOAM?? 

South Hackensack 
DPW

Styrofoam Drive
Date: Saturday April 19th

Time: 10AM to 1PM 
Location: 77 Franklin St. 

Public Works Building 

Bring your EPS Styrofoam to be recycled using our foam
densifier from Foamcycle! 

Must be clean, dry and free of tape and or
cardboard

No food containers or packing
peanuts

For more information you can contact the Department of Public Works
Jmarrella@southhackensacknj.org or 201-440-3283


